Lara Clare

From:

Sent: 29 March 2022 08:23

To: Cllr. Adam Varley; Licensing; planning@broads-authority.gov.uk

Cc:

Subject: New Inn, Horning

Categories:

You don't often get email from

. Learn why this is important

Dear Sirs

I write with regard to the application to extend the New Inn's opening times until lam

I believe this would cause a public nuisance, be a cause for concern for public sufety and potentially lead to an increase in crime and disorder.

Horning is a quiet and pleasant village, there is no need to keep the sub-oper that late. To do so would encourage anti-social behaviour from people visiting the village as well as pose a risk to public safety (drunken people falling in the river) and an increase in crime, and a worder (acts of vandalism, graffiti etc).

I also understand that there are proposals to install CCTV to nonitor said behaviour which indicates that this is anticipated. I find such a proposal intrusive and would be unnecessary if the pub kept to normal opening hours.

Whilst Horning is a tourist destination, it also has a residential population, a number of whom are elderly. To have a pub with longer hours where there are no other such pubs in the vicinity would encourage people to come to Horning to drink and potentially rause disturbances and disorder which would be unwelcome and potentially change the integrity of the village.

Please take this as our objection at ordingly

Regards